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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

I know you will not be relishing the prospect of another six weeks of home learning but we will do our best to make it as meaningful and painless as possible.

There have been a number of changes to our practice since the previous lockdown so home learning this time will be a little different.

As outlined in our contingency plan, we are working with a three prong approach.

1. Your child will have face to face online lessons with their teacher four times each week.

2. These lessons will then be consolidated and reinforced through activities set out in the hard copy packs with your child’s completed work being uploaded through SeeSaw.
3. Your child’s teacher will monitor and review progress via SeeSaw and at times, tailor additional tasks and activities for their class, via SeeSaw.

Your child’s teacher will outline in detail via the website, hard copy and SeeSaw, what is required from your child on a daily/weekly basis. If you are experiencing any difficulty, don’t hesitate to contact me at school or by email.

The hard packs are nearing completion. Teachers have cut short their holidays so that you will have the pack at some point on Monday 11th January. 

(If the packs are ready before Monday, I will try to open the school for a couple of hours on Sunday 10th. I will be in touch if this is possible.)
Packs will be available from 8.30am on Monday morning in our assembly hall. Call in at a time that suits you. We will be operating a one-way system. You enter through the front door as usual but exit via the back door of the assembly hall, and out through the infant entrance doors. Hopefully this will ensure smooth movement through the hall avoiding people having to pass each other. Please wear a mask and if it is busy, remain socially distanced by queuing in line with the cones that will be laid out.

Your child will receive their proper reading book(s) in each pack. Please look after these books and return them to the school when you come to collect the next pack. Trays will be left out where you can drop them.
Please talk to your child(ren) over the weekend and prepare them for ‘school’ on Monday. They will be seeing their teachers, their classmates, learning new concepts and completing work at home that their teacher will review. We are striving to ensure your child’s learning is impacted as little as possible and we can transition smoothly when the children return in February, after the mid-term break.

In the meantime, enjoy your final weekend before ‘Home Schooling’ begins and we are always here if you need any support.

Good luck!

Pauline McEvoy

Principal

